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From: PETEBREN
To: COB mail
Subject: NIMBY CELL TOWER LETTER - BAS BEEN SENT ONCE ALREADY - 1680 W. MARIQUITA STREET GREEN VALLEY,
AZ
Date: December 13, 2016 $:21:31 AM
Attachments: Fw_Cell Tower Design in our backvard.txt

PLEASE AT LEAST RELOCATE THE CELL TOWER TO THE FRONT OF THE SAN
IGNAGIO GOLF COURSE PARKING LOT, CLOSE TO CAMINO DEL SOL. PLEASE
GET IT OUT OF OUR BACK YARD.







From: oan Macdonald

To: president@gvcouncil.org, Districd; COB mait
Subject: Fwd: ATTENTION Architectural Committee
Date: December 13, 2016 6:36:19 PM

Sent from my iPad

Begin forwarded message:

From: Joan Macdonald] @
Date: December 5, 2016 at 9:

nesident@gveouncil.org, districtd@pima.gov, cob_maili@pima.gov
Subject: ATTENTION Architectural Committee

This letter is in response to the upcoming decision on where to locate the
proposed cell tower in the San Ignacio area. At this time the two areas that have
been in contention are the parking lot of the San Ignacio golf course; and

A maintenance building near the 15th hole of the golf course. High winds
disallowed the

Plan to see how the tower would affect the views of the homeowners. A drone
was flown in place of the balloon - it could hardly be seen. In my humble opinion,
this had no value and does not answer the question.

I go back to my original opinion, which is that it does not belong in the parking
lot of the golf course! There are homes so close that those homeowners will both o
hear and see 1t. This is the most inappropriate site of any that has been mentioned.
The fact that everyone entering San Ignacio Heights subdivision will come upon
the cell tower immediately, is a detriment , especially for prospective buyers,

I understand the need for cell towers and am not against them - the site at the
maintenance shed would be more appropriate; or move it to the other side of the
parking lot on Camino del Sol and then people would not be turning on to Desert
Jewel Dr.

I respectfully ask you to vote for the maintenance shed area or the Camino del Sol
Area.

Sincerely,

Joan MacDonald, SIH Homeowner

4131 S Emelita Drive

Sent from my iPad



